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The First Sex
“Blending the true crime compulsion of
Michelle McNamara’s I’ll Be Gone in the Dark
with the immersive creepy-craziness of
Gillian Flynn’s Sharp Objects, Brazier
creates a heady, pitch-dark cocktail all her
own.” —Publishers Weekly “This twisted and
riveting thriller is one that will keep you
up late at night with suspense.” —CNN A Most
Anticipated Book of 2021 by CNN • E! Online •
Buzzfeed • Crime Reads • Hello Giggles When
her favorite true crime podcast host goes
missing, an adrift young woman sets out to
investigate and plunges headfirst into the
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wild backcountry of Northern California and
her own dangerous obsession. Sera loves true
crime podcasts. They give her a sense of
control in a world where women just like her
disappear daily. She's sure they are
preparing her for something. So when Rachel,
her favorite podcast host, goes missing, Sera
knows it's time to act. Rachel has always
taught her to trust her instincts. Sera
follows the clues hidden in the episodes to
an isolated ranch outside Rachel's small
hometown to begin her search. She's convinced
her investigation will make Rachel so proud.
But the more Sera digs into this unfamiliar
world, the more off things start to feel.
Because Rachel is not the first woman to
vanish from the ranch, and she won't be the
last Rachel did try to warn her.

A Spy in the Struggle
Named a Best Book of the Month by CNN and
MSNBC Named a Most Exciting New Book of Fall
by PopSugar #1 New York Times bestselling
author Philippa Gregory’s new historical
novel tracks the rise of the Tidelands family
in London, Venice, and New England. Midsummer
Eve 1670. Two unexpected visitors arrive at a
shabby warehouse on the south side of the
River Thames. The first is a wealthy man
hoping to find the lover he deserted twentyone years before. James Avery has everything
to offer, including the favour of the newly
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restored King Charles II, and he believes
that the warehouse's poor owner Alinor has
the one thing his money cannot buy—his son
and heir. The second visitor is a beautiful
widow from Venice in deepest mourning. She
claims Alinor as her mother-in-law and has
come to tell Alinor that her son Rob has
drowned in the dark tides of the Venice
lagoon. Alinor writes to her brother Ned,
newly arrived in faraway New England and
trying to make a life between the worlds of
the English newcomers and the American
Indians as they move toward inevitable war.
Alinor tells him that she knows—without
doubt—that her son is alive and the widow is
an imposter. Set in the poverty and glamour
of Restoration London, in the golden streets
of Venice, and on the tensely contested
frontier of early America, this is a novel of
greed and desire: for love, for wealth, for a
child, and for home

Ohio
A heartfelt, spellbinding, and irresistible
debut novel for fans of The Time Traveler’s
Wife and Outlander that movingly examines
loss, faith, and love as it follows a grown
woman who travels back in time to be reunited
with the mother she lost when she was a
child. Faye is a thirty-seven-year-old
happily married mother of two young
daughters. Every night, before she puts them
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to bed, she whispers to them: “You are good,
you are kind, you are clever, you are funny.”
She’s determined that they never doubt for a
minute that their mother loves them
unconditionally. After all, her own mother
Jeanie had died when she was only seven years
old and Faye has never gotten over that
intense pain of losing her. But one day, her
life is turned upside down when she finds
herself in 1977, the year before her mother
died. Suddenly, she has the chance to
reconnect with her long-lost mother, and even
meets her own younger self, a little girl she
can barely remember. Jeanie doesn’t recognize
Faye as her daughter, of course, even though
there is something eerily familiar about her
As the two women become close friends, they
share many secrets—but Faye is terrified of
revealing the truth about her identity. Will
it prevent her from returning to her own time
and her beloved husband and daughters? What
if she’s doomed to remain in the past
forever? Faye knows that eventually she will
have to choose between those she loves in the
past and those she loves in the here and now,
and that knowledge presents her with an
impossible choice. Emotionally gripping and
ineffably sweet Faye, Faraway is a brilliant
exploration of the grief associated with
unimaginable loss and the magic of being
healed by love.

Far Away Faye
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Profiles four broad personality types that
are determined by brain chemistry to explain
why people are attracted to specific
partners, counseling readers on how to pursue
romantic relationships in accordance with
natural compatibilities. 150,000 first
printing.

Just Like a Mama
A journalist pulls a random day in history
from a hat to see if he can make a worthwhile
news story from what happened. The result is
One Day, a deeply illuminating and affecting
exploration of the quiet dramas and human
interaction that make a seemingly
insignificant day - December 28th, 1986 into an important, poignant part of American
history.

The Wonder
Named Most Anticipated of 2021 by Newsweek,
Good Housekeeping, Hello! magazine,
Oprah.com, Popsugar, Betches, Sweet July, and
GoodReads! “A bold, edgy, accomplished
debut!” —Kate Quinn, New York Times
bestselling author of The Alice Network A
forgotten history. A secret network of women.
A legacy of poison and revenge. Welcome to
The Lost Apothecary… Hidden in the depths of
eighteenth-century London, a secret
apothecary shop caters to an unusual kind of
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clientele. Women across the city whisper of a
mysterious figure named Nella who sells welldisguised poisons to use against the
oppressive men in their lives. But the
apothecary’s fate is jeopardized when her
newest patron, a precocious twelve-year-old,
makes a fatal mistake, sparking a string of
consequences that echo through the centuries.
Meanwhile in present-day London, aspiring
historian Caroline Parcewell spends her tenth
wedding anniversary alone, running from her
own demons. When she stumbles upon a clue to
the unsolved apothecary murders that haunted
London two hundred years ago, her life
collides with the apothecary’s in a stunning
twist of fate—and not everyone will survive.
With crackling suspense, unforgettable
characters and searing insight, The Lost
Apothecary is a subversive and intoxicating
debut novel of secrets, vengeance and the
remarkable ways women can save each other
despite the barrier of time.

One Day
“[A] heart-pounding, can’t-take-your-eyes-offit debut novel.” —O, The Oprah Magazine “Roan
Montgomery’s sweeping and raw story of
courage, resilience, and clear-eyed grace
will never leave me.” —Sara Gruen, #1 New
York Times bestselling author A darkly
gripping debut novel about a teenage girl’s
fierce struggle to reclaim her life from her
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abusive father. Fifteen-year-old equestrian
prodigy Roan Montgomery has only ever known
two worlds: inside the riding arena, and
outside of it. Both, for as long as she can
remember, have been ruled by her father, who
demands strict obedience in all areas of her
life. The warped power dynamic of coach and
rider extends far beyond the stables, and
Roan's relationship with her father has long
been inappropriate. She has been able to
compartmentalize that dark aspect of her
life, ruthlessly focusing on her ambitions as
a rider heading for the Olympics, just as her
father had done. However, her developing
relationship with Will Howard, a boy her own
age, broadens the scope of her vision. At the
intersection of a commercial page-turner and
urgent survivor story, Dark Horses takes the
searing themes of abuse and resilience in
Gabriel Tallent’s My Absolute Darling and
applies the compelling exploration of female
strength in Room by Emma Donoghue. In much
the same way that V.C. Andrews’s Flowers in
the Attic transfixed a generation of readers,
Susan Mihalic’s debut is set to a steady beat
that will keep you turning the pages.

Sushi for Beginners
"A thrilling adventure, through a vibrant
city as alive as any character, about a girl
willing to do anything to better her
circumstances. " – Emily A. Duncan, New York
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Times bestselling author of Wicked Saints
Good things don't happen to girls who come
from nothingunless they risk everything.
Fierce and ambitious, Aina Solís as sharp as
her blade and as mysterious as the blood
magic she protects. After the murder of her
parents, Aina takes a job as an assassin to
survive and finds a new family in those like
her: the unwanted and forgotten. Her boss is
brutal and cold, with a questionable sense of
morality, but he provides a place for people
with nowhere else to go. And makes sure they
stay there. DIAMOND CITY: built by magic,
ruled by tyrants, and in desperate need of
saving. It is a world full of dark forces and
hidden agendas, old rivalries and lethal new
enemies. To claim a future for herself in a
world that doesn't want her to survive, Aina
will have to win a game of murder and
conspiracy—and risk losing everything. Full
of action, romance and dark magic, book one
of Francesca Flores' breathtaking fantasy
duology will leave readers eager for more!

Faye, Faraway
When twenty-five-year old Sophie Nouveau
inherits her grandmother's voodoo shop she
knows nothing about voodoo. Or her family's
history of Mind Changers, who have the power
to change evil people to good. To complicate
matters, someone doesn't want Sophie in New
Orleans and sends a series of death threats
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to scare her away from her new enchanted
life. Tipped off by her grandmother's ghost,
Sophie realizes her mind-changing spell's
been missing one magic ingredient: true love.
If Sophie cannot experience transformative
love, she cannot make her spell work, and she
will be powerless to fight back when
confronted by the one who wants her dead.

The Melody
A collection of eight hair-raising yarns told
by mountain people in Georgia while sitting
on their front porch many miles from the
nearest electric lights and indoor plumbing.

The Golden Key
The Washington Post Featured Thriller That
Will Have You On The Edge Of Your Seat
Bustle’s Most Anticipated Reads for December
Book Riot Featured Hispanic Heritage Month
Book CrimeReads Most Anticipated Crime Books
of Fall 2020 Novel Suspects Featured December
New Release "A passionately felt stand-alone
with an affecting personal story at its
center." —The Washington Post Winner of the
International Latino Book Award, Aya de Leon,
returns with a thrilling and timely story of
feminism, climate, and corporate justice—as
one successful lawyer must decide whether to
put everything on the line to right the deep
inequities faced in one under-served Bay
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Area, California community. Since childhood,
Yolanda Vance has forged her desire to escape
poverty into a laser-like focus that took her
through prep school and Harvard Law. So when
her prestigious New York law firm is raided
by the FBI, Yolanda turns in her corrupt
bosses to save her career—and goes to work
for the Bureau. Soon she's sent undercover at
Red, Black, and Green—an African-American
“extremist” activist group back in her
California college town. They claim a biotech
corporation fueled by Pentagon funding is
exploiting the neighborhood. But Yolanda is
determined to put this assignment in her win
column, head back to corporate law, and
regain her comfortable life Until an
unexpected romance opens her heart—and a
suspicious death opens her eyes. Menacing
dark money forces will do anything to bury
Yolanda and the movement. Fueled by memories
of who she once was—and what once really
mattered most—how can she tell those who’ve
come to trust her that she’s been spying? As
the stakes escalate, and one misstep could
cost her life, Yolanda will have to choose
between betraying the cause of her people or
invoking the wrath of the country’s most
powerful law enforcement agency. “Part of a
new wave of espionage fiction from authors of
color and women, many of whom place emphasis
on the disturbing nature of being forced to
spy on one’s own.” —Crime Reads, Most
Anticipated Books of Fall
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Voodoo Butterfly
With their Dallas community a far cry from
the Irish-American Bronx of their youth, Pat
and Anne Malone have reached a breaking
point. Pat, faced with a debilitating MS
diagnosis, has fallen into his drinking.
Their only son, Daniel, is finally asked to
consider what he might want to make of his
life.

Kissing in America
A heartfelt, spellbinding, and irresistible
debut novel for fans of The Time Traveler’s
Wife and Outlander that movingly examines
loss, faith, and love as it follows a grown
woman who travels back in time to be reunited
with the mother she lost when she was a
child. Faye is a thirty-seven-year-old
happily married mother of two young
daughters. Every night, before she puts them
to bed, she whispers to them: “You are good,
you are kind, you are clever, you are funny.”
She’s determined that they never doubt for a
minute that their mother loves them
unconditionally. After all, her own mother
Jeanie had died when she was only seven years
old and Faye has never gotten over that
intense pain of losing her. But one day, her
life is turned upside down when she finds
herself in 1977, the year before her mother
died. Suddenly, she has the chance to
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reconnect with her long-lost mother, and even
meets her own younger self, a little girl she
can barely remember. Jeanie doesn’t recognize
Faye as her daughter, of course, even though
there is something eerily familiar about her
As the two women become close friends, they
share many secrets—but Faye is terrified of
revealing the truth about her identity. Will
it prevent her from returning to her own time
and her beloved husband and daughters? What
if she’s doomed to remain in the past
forever? Faye knows that eventually she will
have to choose between those she loves in the
past and those she loves in the here and now,
and that knowledge presents her with an
impossible choice. Emotionally gripping and
ineffably sweet Faye, Faraway is a brilliant
exploration of the grief associated with
unimaginable loss and the magic of being
healed by love.

No Heaven for Good Boys
The fourth book in Joanna Schaffhausen's
heartpounding Ellery Hathaway mystery series,
Every Waking Hour. After surviving a serial
killer’s abduction as a young teenager,
Ellery Hathaway is finally attempting a
normal life. She has a new job as a rookie
Boston detective and a fledgling relationship
with Reed Markham, the FBI agent who rescued
her years ago. But when a twelve-year-old
girl disappears on Ellery’s watch, the
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troubling case opens deep wounds that never
fully healed. Chloe Lockhart walked away from
a busy street fair and vanished into the
crowd. Maybe she was fleeing the suffocating
surveillance her parents put on her from the
time she was born, or maybe the evil from her
parents’ past finally caught up to her. For
Chloe, as Ellery learns, is not the first
child Teresa Lockhart has lost. Ellery knows
what it’s like to have the past stalk you, to
hold your breath around every corner. Sending
one kidnapped girl to find another could be
Chloe’s only hope or an unmitigated disaster
that dooms them both. Ellery must untangle
the labyrinth of secrets inside the Lockhart
household—secrets that have already murdered
one child. Each second that ticks by reminds
her of her own lost hours, how close she came
to death, and how near it still remains.

High School
Set in Senegal, this modern-day Oliver Twist
is a meditation on the power of love, and the
strength that can emerge when we have no
other choice but to survive. “I loved this
book because it is a story about generations
of parents and children saving one another
with a love so powerful that it transcends
distance, time, and reason.”—Ann Napolitano,
New York Times bestselling author of Dear
Edward Six-year-old Ibrahimah loves snatching
pastries from his mother’s kitchen,
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harvesting string beans with his father, and
searching for sea glass with his sisters. But
when he is approached in his rural village
one day by Marabout Ahmed, a seemingly kind
stranger and highly regarded teacher, the
tides of his life turn forever. Ibrahimah is
sent to the capital city of Dakar to join his
cousin Étienne in studying the Koran under
Marabout Ahmed for a year, but instead of the
days of learning that Ibrahimah’s parents
imagine, the young boys, called Talibé, are
forced to beg in the streets in order to line
their teacher’s pockets. To make it back
home, Étienne and Ibrahimah must help each
other survive both the dangers posed by their
Marabout, and the darker sides of Dakar:
threats of black-market organ traders, rival
packs of Talibé, and mounting student protest
on the streets. Drawn from real incidents and
transporting readers between rural and urban
Senegal, No Heaven for Good Boys is a tale of
hope, resilience, and the affirming power of
love.

Jane Steele
This is a story about a boy whose head is
always full of wonder. We follow him on an
average-seeming school day, where his
daydreams transform the world around him.
Unfortunately lots of other people, the park
keeper, the bus driver, the lollipop lady,
all tell him to get his head out of the
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clouds. It is only in art class that he
realises he can bring the wonder out of his
head for the whole world to enjoy.

In a Book Club Far Away
Four boys set out to prove they are not
afraid to spend the night in the big, cold,
dark barn.

Fay
"Tomorrow belongs to women," notes celebrated
anthropologist Helen Fisher. In her explosive
new book, The First Sex, she illustrates this
enticing assertion. Drawing on original
research, Fisher reveals how women and their
natural talents are changing the world,
making them ideal leaders and successful
shapers of business and society--today and on
into the twenty-first century. Looking back
to prehistoric times, Fisher shows how the
special structure of the female brain enables
women to do "web thinking" or "synthesis
thinking," as compared to men's more linear
or "step" thinking. With lively anecdotes and
fascinating stories, Fisher reveals how
women's special talents--superior verbal
abilities, people savvy, acute senses,
healing techniques, and more--are geared to
success in today's worlds of medicine,
education, communications, law, philanthropy,
and government. Changes in society--the
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growth of the communications economy and new
trends in family--are also giving women an
advantage: women's unique talents are
especially needed in our modern age. This eyeopening book will change the way you see
yourself, your family, and the world around
you, including every man and woman you meet.

Hook Moon Night
Acclaimed writer Margo Rabb’s Kissing in
America is “a wonderful novel about
friendship, love, travel, life, hope, poetry,
intelligence, and the inner lives of girls,”
raves internationally bestselling author
Elizabeth Gilbert (Eat, Pray, Love). In the
two years since her father died, sixteen-yearold Eva has found comfort in reading romance
novels—118 of them, to be exact—to dull the
pain of her loss that’s still so present. Her
romantic fantasies become a reality when she
meets Will, who can relate to Eva’s grief.
Unfortunately, after Eva falls head-overheels for him, he picks up and moves to
California with barely any warning. Not
wanting to lose the only person who has been
able to pull her out of sadness—and, perhaps,
her first shot at real love—Eva and her best
friend, Annie, concoct a plan to travel to
the west coast. As they road trip across
America, Eva and Annie confront the complex
truth about love. In this honest and
emotional journey that National Book Award
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Finalist Sara Zarr calls “gorgeous, funny,
and joyous,” readers will experience the
highs of infatuation and the lows of
heartache as Eva contends with love in all of
its forms. Since publication, this novel
received 4 starred reviews and has been
named: A Chicago Public Library Best Teen
Book of 2015 A New York Public Library Best
Book for Teens 2015 A Miami Herald Best Book
of the Year A Spirit of Texas selection A
TAYSHAS High School Reading List Selection An
Oprah Summer Reading List selection A Junior
Library Guild selection An Amazon Best Book
of the Month A Publisher’s Lunch 2015 Buzz
Book for Young Adults

Night in the Barn
One of Publishers Weekly's Top Ten
Mystery/Thrillers of the Year One of Kirkus
Reviews' Ten Best Crime Novels of the Year
One of Gillian Flynn's "Recommendations for
the Season" on Today Edgar(R) Award Nominee
for Best Novel ALA Reading List Award for
Best Mystery 1845: New York City forms its
first police force. The great potato famine
hits Ireland. These two events will change
New York City forever… Timothy Wilde tends
bar, saving every dollar in hopes of winning
the girl of his dreams. But when his dreams
are destroyed by a fire that devastates
downtown Manhattan, he is left with little
choice but to accept a job in the newly
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minted New York City Police Department.
Returning exhausted from his rounds one
night, Tim collides with a girl no more than
ten years old… covered in blood. She claims
that dozens of bodies are buried in the
forest north of Twenty-Third Street. Timothy
isn’t sure whether to believe her, but as the
image of a brutal killer is slowly revealed
and anti-Irish rage infects the city, the
reluctant copper star is engaged in a battle
that may cost him everything…

Educated
THE MOST EXTRAORDINARY DEBUT OF 2021 ‘I
really enjoyed Space Hopper. It’s such an
unusual, intriguing novel. It’s the first in
ages that actually *interested* me.’ Marian
Keyes This is a story about taking a leap of
faith And believing the unbelievable They say
those we love never truly leave us, and I’ve
found that to be true. But not in the way you
might expect. In fact, none of this is what
you’d expect. I’ve been visiting my mother
who died when I was eight. And I’m talking
about flesh and blood, tea-and-biscuits-onthe-table visiting here. Right now, you
probably think I’m going mad. Let me explain…
Although Faye is happy with her life, the
loss of her mother as a child weighs on her
mind even more now that she is a mother
herself. So she is amazed when, in an
extraordinary turn of events, she finds
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herself back in her childhood home in the
1970s. Faced with the chance to finally seek
answers to her questions – but away from her
own family – how much is she willing to give
up for another moment with her mother? Space
Hopper is an original and poignant story
about mothers, memories and moments that
shape life.

Dark Tides
“A dreamscape of a book. I adored this
compelling, wise, and utterly unique comingof-age tale.” —Tara Conklin For seven-yearold M, the world is guided by a firm set of
principles, based on her father D’s life as a
traveling salesman. Enchanted by her father’s
trade, M convinces him to take her along on
his routes, selling hardware supplies against
the backdrop of Pinochet-era Chile. As father
and daughter trek from town to town in their
old Renault, M’s memories and thoughts become
tied to a language of rural commerce,
philosophy, the cosmos, hardware products,
and ghosts. M, in her innocence, barely
notices the rising tensions and precarious
nature of their work until she and her father
connect with an enigmatic photographer, E,
whose presence threatens to upend the unusual
life they’ve created. María José Ferrada
expertly captures a vanishing way of life and
a father-daughter relationship on the brink
of irreversible change. At once nostalgic,
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dangerous, sharply funny, and full of delight
and wonder, How to Order the Universe is a
richly imaginative debut and a rare work of
magic and originality.

Dark Horses
In this short sequel to "You'll Be Like
Faye", "Far Away Faye" follows the journey of
Heather as she makes her new life far from
all she's ever known. Meanwhile, friends and
family back home are struggling to make sense
of the loss that is driving them apart.
Despite all she's been through, will Heather
be able to make peace with her new self while
still remembering the one she left behind?

Girl Gurl Grrrl
Lisa Edwards This Prada-wearing magazine
editor thinks her life is over when her
"fabulous" new job turns out to be a
deportation to Dublin to launch Colleen
magazine. The only saving grace is that her
friends aren't there to witness her downward
spiral. Might her new boss, the disheveled
and moody Jack Devine, save her from a fate
worse than hell? Ashling Kennedy Ashling,
Colleen's assistant editor, is an awardwinning worrier, increasinglyaware that
something fundamental is missing from her
life -- apart from a boyfriendand a
waistline. Clodagh "Princess" Kelly Ashling's
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best friend, Clodagh, lives the domestic
dream in a suburban castle.So why, lately,
has she had the recurring urge to kiss a frog
-- or sleep with afrog, if truth be told?As
these three women search for love, success,
and happiness, they willdiscover that if you
let things simmer under the surface for too
long, sooneror later they'll boil over.
Discover the Keyes to a Great Read!

The Stationery Shop
All hell breaks loose in Northern Mississippi
when the daughter of degenerate sharecroppers
runs away from home and lights out across the
state with two dollars and a pack of
cigarettes to her name.

The Gods of Gotham
'Entertaining, erudite, eccentric - The
Bookseller's Tale is a delight' Alison Light,
author of Common People: The History of an
English Family 'The right book has a
neverendingness, and so does the right
bookshop.' This is the story of our love
affair with books, whether we arrange them on
our shelves, inhale their smell, scrawl in
their margins or just curl up with them in
bed. Taking us on a journey through comfort
reads, street book stalls, mythical
libraries, itinerant pedlars, radical
pamphleteers, extraordinary bookshop
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customers and fanatical collectors,
Canterbury bookseller Martin Latham uncovers
the curious history of our book obsession and his own. Part cultural history, part
literary love letter and part reluctant
memoir, this is the tale of one bookseller
and many, many books.

Sophomores
NEW YORK TIMES AND NATIONAL BESTSELLER First
loves, first songs, and the drugs and
reckless high school exploits that fueled
them—meet music icons Tegan and Sara as
you’ve never known them before in this
intimate and raw account of their formative
years. High School is the revelatory and
unique coming-of-age story of Sara and Tegan
Quin, identical twins from Calgary, Alberta,
growing up in the height of grunge and rave
culture in the ’90s, well before they became
the celebrated musicians and global LGBTQ
icons we know today. While grappling with
their identity and sexuality, often alone,
they also faced academic meltdown, their
parents’ divorce, and the looming pressure of
what might come after high school. Written in
alternating chapters from both Tegan’s point
of view and Sara’s, the book is a raw account
of the drugs, alcohol, love, music, and
friendships they explored in their formative
years. A transcendent story of first loves
and first songs, it captures the tangle of
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discordant and parallel memories of two
sisters who grew up in distinct ways even as
they lived just down the hall from one
another. This is the origin story of Tegan
and Sara.

Diamond City
#1 NEW YORK TIMES, WALL STREET JOURNAL, AND
BOSTON GLOBE BESTSELLER • One of the most
acclaimed books of our time: an unforgettable
memoir about a young woman who, kept out of
school, leaves her survivalist family and
goes on to earn a PhD from Cambridge
University “An amazing story, and truly
inspiring. It’s even better than you’ve
heard.”—Bill Gates NAMED ONE OF THE TEN BEST
BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY THE NEW YORK TIMES BOOK
REVIEW • ONE OF PRESIDENT BARACK OBAMA’S
FAVORITE BOOKS OF THE YEAR • BILL GATES’S
HOLIDAY READING LIST • FINALIST: National
Book Critics Circle’s Award In Autobiography
and John Leonard Prize For Best First Book •
PEN/Jean Stein Book Award • Los Angeles Times
Book Prize Born to survivalists in the
mountains of Idaho, Tara Westover was
seventeen the first time she set foot in a
classroom. Her family was so isolated from
mainstream society that there was no one to
ensure the children received an education,
and no one to intervene when one of Tara’s
older brothers became violent. When another
brother got himself into college, Tara
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decided to try a new kind of life. Her quest
for knowledge transformed her, taking her
over oceans and across continents, to Harvard
and to Cambridge University. Only then would
she wonder if she’d traveled too far, if
there was still a way home. “Beautiful and
propulsive . . . Despite the singularity of
[Westover’s] childhood, the questions her
book poses are universal: How much of
ourselves should we give to those we love?
And how much must we betray them to grow
up?”—Vogue NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE
YEAR BY The Washington Post • O: The Oprah
Magazine • Time • NPR • Good Morning America
• San Francisco Chronicle • The Guardian •
The Economist • Financial Times • Newsday •
New York Post • theSkimm • Refinery29 •
Bloomberg • Self • Real Simple • Town &
Country • Bustle • Paste • Publishers Weekly
• Library Journal • LibraryReads • BookRiot •
Pamela Paul, KQED • New York Public Library

The Bookseller's Tale
New York Times bestselling author Diane
Chamberlain delivers a thrilling, mindbending novel about one mother's journey to
save her child. When Carly Sears, a young
woman widowed by the Vietnam war, receives
the news that her unborn baby girl has a
heart defect, she is devastated. It is 1970,
and she is told that nothing can be done to
help her child. But her brother-in-law, a
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physicist with a mysterious past, tells her
that perhaps there is a way to save her baby.
What he suggests is something that will
shatter every preconceived notion that Carly
has. Something that will require a kind of
strength and courage she never knew existed.
Something that will mean an unimaginable leap
of faith on Carly's part. And all for the
love of her unborn child. The Dream Daughter
is a rich, genre-spanning, breathtaking novel
about one mother's quest to save her child,
unite her family, and believe in the
unbelievable. Diane Chamberlain pushes the
boundaries of faith and science to deliver a
novel that you will never forget. Praise for
The Dream Daughter: "Chamberlain writes with
supernatural giftsfate, destiny, chance and
hope combine for a heady and breathless
wonder of a read." —Pam Jenoff, New York
Times bestselling author of The Orphan's Tale
"Can a story be both mind-bending and
heartfelt? In Diane Chamberlain’s hands, it
can. The Dream Daughter will hold readers in
anxious suspense until the last satisfying
page." —Therese Fowler, New York Times
bestselling author of Z

The Dream Daughter
“Extraordinarybeautifully precise[an]
earnestly ambitious debut.”—The New York
Times Book Review “A wild, angry, and
devastating masterpiece of a book.”—NPR “[A]
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descendent of the Dickensian ‘social novel’
by way of Jonathan Franzen: epic fiction that
lays bare contemporary culture clashes,
showing us who we are and how we got
here.”—O, The Oprah Magazine One sweltering
night in 2013, four former high school
classmates converge on their hometown in
northeastern Ohio. There’s Bill Ashcraft, a
passionate, drug-abusing young activist whose
flailing ambitions have taken him from
Cambodia to Zuccotti Park to post-BP New
Orleans, and now back home with a mysterious
package strapped to the undercarriage of his
truck; Stacey Moore, a doctoral candidate
reluctantly confronting her family and the
mother of her best friend and first love,
whose disappearance spurs the mystery at the
heart of the novel; Dan Eaton, a shy veteran
of three tours in Iraq, home for a dinner
date with the high school sweetheart he’s
tried desperately to forget; and the
beautiful, fragile Tina Ross, whose
rendezvous with the washed-up captain of the
football team triggers the novel’s shocking
climax. Set over the course of a single
evening, Ohio toggles between the
perspectives of these unforgettable
characters as they unearth dark secrets,
revisit old regrets and uncover—and
compound—bitter betrayals. Before the evening
is through, these narratives converge
masterfully to reveal a mystery so dark and
shocking it will take your breath away.
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Why Him? Why Her?
Alfred Busi lives alone in his villa
overlooking the waves. Famed in his tiny
Mediterranean town for his music, he is
mourning the recent death of his wife and
quietly living out his days. Then one night,
Busi is viciously attacked by an intruder in
his own courtyard—bitten and scratched. He
insists his assailant was neither man nor
animal. Soon, Busi’s account of what happened
is being embellished to fan the flames of old
rumor—of an ancient race of people living in
the surrounding forest. It is also used to
spark new controversy, inspiring claims that
something must finally be done about the
town’s poor, whose numbers have been growing.
In trademark crystalline prose, Jim Crace
portrays a man taking stock of his life and
looking into an uncertain future, while
bearing witness to a community in the throes
of great change.

Space Hopper
The reimagining of Jane Eyre as a gutsy,
heroic serial killer that The New York Times
Book Review calls “wonderfully entertaining”
and USA Today describes as “sheer mayhem
meets Victorian propriety”—nominated for the
2017 Edgar Award for Best Novel. “Reader, I
murdered him.” A sensitive orphan, Jane
Steele suffers first at the hands of her
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spiteful aunt and predatory cousin, then at a
grim school where she fights for her very
life until escaping to London, leaving the
corpses of her tormentors behind her. After
years of hiding from the law while penning
macabre “last confessions” of the recently
hanged, Jane thrills at discovering an
advertisement. Her aunt has died and her
childhood home has a new master: Mr. Charles
Thornfield, who seeks a governess. Burning to
know whether she is in fact the rightful
heir, Jane takes the position incognito and
learns that Highgate House is full of
marvelously strange new residents—the
fascinating but caustic Mr. Thornfield, an
army doctor returned from the Sikh Wars, and
the gracious Sikh butler Mr. Sardar Singh,
whose history with Mr. Thornfield appears far
deeper and darker than they pretend. As Jane
catches ominous glimpses of the pair’s
violent history and falls in love with the
gruffly tragic Mr. Thornfield, she faces a
terrible dilemma: Can she possess him—body,
soul, and secrets—without revealing her own
murderous past? “A thrill ride of a novel. A
must read for lovers of Jane Eyre, dark
humor, and mystery.”—PopSugar.com

Faye, Faraway
Celebrate the heart connection between
adopted children and the forever families who
welcome them with kindness, care, and
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unconditional love in this powerful picture
book from the author of Honey Baby Sugar
Child. Carol Olivia Clementine lives with
Mama Rose. Mama Rose is everything—tender and
sweet. She is also as stern and demanding as
any good parent should be. In the midst of
their happy home, Carol misses her mother and
father. She longs to be with them. But until
that time comes around, she learns to
surrender to the love that is present. Mama
Rose becomes her “home.” And Carol Olivia
Clementine concludes that she loves Miss
Rose, “just like a mama.” This sweet readaloud is, on the surface, all about the
everyday home life a caregiver creates for a
young child: she teachers Clementine how to
ride a bike, clean her room, tell time. A
deeper look reveals the patience, intention,
and care little ones receives in the arms of
a mother whose blood is not her blood, but
whose bond is so deep—and so
unconditional—that it creates the most
perfect condition for a child to feel safe,
successful, and deeply loved.

Every Waking Hour
“One of the year’s must-reads.” –ELLE “[A]
provocative, heart-breaking, and frequently
hilarious collection.” –GLAMOUR “Essential,
vital, and urgent.” –HARPER’S BAZAAR In the
vein of Roxane Gay’s Bad Feminist and Issa
Rae’s The Misadventures of Awkward Black
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Girl, but wholly its own, a provocative,
humorous, and, at times, heartbreaking
collection of essays on what it means to be
black, a woman, a mother, and a global
citizen in today's ever-changing world. Black
women have never been more visible or more
publicly celebrated than they are now. But
for every new milestone, every magazine
cover, every box office record smashed, every
new face elected to public office, the
reality of everyday life for black women
remains a complex, conflicted, contradictionladen experience. An American journalist who
has been living and working in London for a
decade, Kenya Hunt has made a career of
distilling moments, movements, and cultural
moods into words. Her work takes the
difficult and the indefinable and makes it
accessible; it is razor sharp cultural
observation threaded through evocative and
relatable stories. Girl Gurl Grrrl both
illuminates our current cultural moment and
transcends it. Hunt captures the zeitgeist
while also creating a timeless celebration of
womanhood, of blackness, and the
possibilities they both contain. She blends
the popular and the personal, the frivolous
and the momentous in a collection that truly
reflects what it is to be living and thriving
as a black woman today.

The Lost Apothecary
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INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER A REESE'S
BOOK CLUB WINTER YA PICK A new love, a secret
sister, and a summer she'll never forget.
From the beloved author of Tweet Cute comes
Emma Lord's You Have a Match, a hilarious and
heartfelt novel of romance, sisterhood, and
friendship When Abby signs up for a DNA
service, it’s mainly to give her friend and
secret love interest, Leo, a nudge. After
all, she knows who she is already: Avid
photographer. Injury-prone tree climber. Best
friend to Leo and Conniealthough ever since
the B.E.I. (Big Embarrassing Incident) with
Leo, things have been awkward on that front.
But she didn’t know she’s a younger sister.
When the DNA service reveals Abby has a
secret sister, shimmery-haired Instagram star
Savannah Tully, it’s hard to believe they’re
from the same planet, never mind the same
parents — especially considering Savannah,
queen of green smoothies, is only a year and
a half older than Abby herself. The logical
course of action? Meet up at summer camp
(obviously) and figure out why Abby’s parents
gave Savvy up for adoption. But there are
complications: Savvy is a rigid rule-follower
and total narc. Leo is the camp’s co-chef,
putting Abby's growing feelings for him on
blast. And her parents have a secret that
threatens to unravel everything. But part of
life is showing up, leaning in, and learning
to fit all your awkward pieces together.
Because sometimes, the hardest things can
also be the best ones. “A YA contemporary set
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at summer camp? Count us in.” —BuzzFeed
“Heartfelt and engaging, You Have a Match is
a masterclass on love in all its forms.”
—Sophie Gonzales, author of Only Mostly
Devastated and Perfect on Paper “A bright
summer tale of connection and selfdiscovery.” —Booklist “A cute, feel-good
coming-of-age story.” —Kirkus

You Have a Match
From the author of Once Upon a Sunset and The
Key to Happily Ever After comes a
heartwarming and moving novel following three
Army wives—estranged friends—who must
overcome their differences when one of them
is desperate for help. Regina Castro,
Adelaide Wilson-Chang, and Sophie Walden used
to be best friends. As Army wives at Fort
East, they bonded during their book club and
soon became inseparable. But when an
unimaginable betrayal happened amongst the
group, the friendship abruptly ended, and
they haven’t spoken since. That’s why, eight
years later, Regina and Sophie are shocked
when they get a call for help from Adelaide.
Adelaide’s husband is stationed abroad, and
without any friends or family near her new
home of Alexandria, Virginia, she has no one
to help take care of her young daughter when
she has to undergo emergency surgery. For the
sake of an innocent child, Regina and Sophie
reluctantly put their differences aside to
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help an old friend. As the three women
reunite, they must overcome past hurts and
see if there’s any future for their
friendship. Featuring Tif Marcelo’s signature
“enchanting prose” (Amy E. Reichert, author
of The Coincidence of Coconut Cake) and the
books that brought them together in the first
place, In a Book Club Far Away honors the
immense power of female friendship and how
love can defy time, distance, and all old
wounds.

The Paragon Hotel
ONE OF NPR’S BEST BOOKS OF 2019 From the
award-winning author of Together Tea—a debut
novel hailed as “compassionate, funny, and
wise” by Jill Davis, bestselling author of
Girls’ Poker Night—comes a powerful love
story exploring loss, reconciliation, and the
quirks of fate. Roya is a dreamy, idealistic
teenager living in 1953 Tehran who, amidst
the political upheaval of the time, finds a
literary oasis in kindly Mr. Fakhri’s
neighborhood book and stationery shop. She
always feels safe in his dusty store,
overflowing with fountain pens, shiny ink
bottles, and thick pads of soft writing
paper. When Mr. Fakhri, with a keen instinct
for a budding romance, introduces Roya to his
other favorite customer—handsome Bahman, who
has a burning passion for justice and a love
for Rumi’s poetry—she loses her heart at
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once. And, as their romance blossoms, the
modest little stationery shop remains their
favorite place in all of Tehran. A few short
months later, on the eve of their marriage,
Roya agrees to meet Bahman at the town
square, but suddenly, violence erupts—a
result of the coup d’etat that forever
changes their country’s future. In the chaos,
Bahman never shows. For weeks, Roya tries
desperately to contact him, but her efforts
are fruitless. With a sorrowful heart, she
resigns herself to never seeing him again.
Until, more than sixty years later, an
accident of fate leads her back to Bahman and
offers her a chance to ask him the questions
that have haunted her for more than half a
century: Why did he leave? Where did he go?
How was he able to forget her? The Stationery
Shop is a beautiful and timely exploration of
devastating loss, unbreakable family bonds,
and the overwhelming power of love.

If I Disappear
"Part Shirley Jackson's stories of inner
demons, part Alice's Adventures in
Wonderlandpart Astrid Lindgren's faith in
children's resilience and part ghost story."
"Enter a mysterious world in the hands of
capable women. Getting drawn into this story
is easy; getting out again is trickier."
-BookPage 1901. After the death of Queen
Victoria, England heaves with the uncanny.
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Séances are held and the dead are called upon
from darker realms. Helena Walton-Cisneros,
known for her ability to find the lost and
the displaced, is hired by the elusive Lady
Matthews to solve a twenty-year-old mystery:
the disappearance of her three stepdaughters
who vanished without a trace on the Norfolk
Fens. But the Fens are an age-old land, where
folk tales and dark magic still linger. The
locals speak of devilmen and catatonic
children are found on the Broads. Here,
Helena finds what she was sent for, as the
Fenland always gives up its secrets, in the
end

How to Order the Universe
The internationally acclaimed author of The
Dream Life of Sukhanov now returns to gift us
with Forty Rooms, which outshines even that
prizewinning novel. Totally original in
conception and magnificently executed, Forty
Rooms is mysterious, withholding, and
ultimately emotionally devastating. Olga
Grushin is dealing with issues of women’s
identity, of women’s choices, that no modern
novel has explored so deeply. “Forty rooms”
is a conceit: it proposes that a modern woman
will inhabit forty rooms in her lifetime.
They form her biography, from childhood to
death. For our protagonist, the much-loved
child of a late marriage, the first rooms she
is aware of as she nears the age of five are
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those that make up her family’s Moscow
apartment. We follow this child as she
reaches adolescence, leaves home to study in
America, and slowly discovers sexual
happiness and love. But her hunger for
adventure and her longing to be a great poet
conspire to kill the affair. She seems to
have made her choice. But one day she runs
into a college classmate. He is sure of his
path through life, and he is protective of
her. (He is also a great cook.) They drift
into an affair and marriage. What follows are
the decades of births and deaths, the
celebrations, material accumulations, and
home comforts—until one day, her children
grown and gone, her husband absent, she finds
herself alone except for the ghosts of her
youth, who have come back to haunt and even
taunt her. Compelling and complex, Forty
Rooms is also profoundly affecting, its
ending shattering but true. We know that Mrs.
Caldwell (for that is the only name by which
we know her) has died. Was it a life well
lived? Quite likely. Was it a life complete?
Does such a life ever really exist? Life is,
after all, full of trade-offs and choices.
Who is to say her path was not well taken? It
is this ambiguity that is at the heart of
this provocative novel.

Forty Rooms
The year is 1921, and 'Nobody' Alice James is
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on a cross-country train, carrying a bullet
wound and fleeing for her life following an
illicit drug and liquor deal gone horribly
wrong. Desperate to get as far away as
possible from New York City and those who
want her dead, she has her sights set on
Oregon: a distant frontier that seems the end
of the line. She befriends Max, a black
Pullman porter who reminds her achingly of
Harlem, who leads Alice to the Paragon Hotel
upon arrival in Portland. Her unlikely
sanctuary turns out to be the only all-black
hotel in the city, and its lodgers seem
unduly terrified of a white woman on the
premises. But as she meets the churlish Dr.
Pendleton, the stately Mavereen, and the
unforgettable club chanteuse Blossom
Fontaine, she begins to understand the reason
for their dread. The Ku Klux Klan has arrived
in Portland in fearful numbers - burning
crosses, inciting violence, electing
officials, and brutalising blacks. And only
Alice, along with her new
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